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Head Teacher’s Message 

 

Dear families,  

I hope you enjoyed the long bank holiday weekend and the warmer 
weather – not too sure where the sun has gone today! 

 

Uniform Donations 

Thank you to you all who have donated uniform to school. It is greatly 
appreciated and we will keep the boxes out for a few more days this 
week. We are especially looking for KS2 uniform items.  

 

Year 6 SATs Week  

Next week is the Year 6 government testing week called SATs. The year 
6 children will be applying all their learning in their tests across next 
week. We wish them lots of luck and know how they will use this as a 
chance to shine.  

 

The Queen’s Jubilee – Ceramics Event at School; 

Book your child’s plate space 

To mark the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, we are excited to give your 
child the opportunity to paint their own Jubilee plate to mark the spe-
cial occasion – the year they were in school when the Queen had her 
Platinum Jubilee! 



The cost of this event has been part paid for by the Friends of Trinity 
and the School and we are asking all families to contribute £2 per child. 

This event is now live on Tucasi with a cost of £2 per child. The event 
will be taking place on 26th and 27th May.  

 

Smart watches and things coming in from home 

Please ensure your child is not coming to school with precious items 
from home – including smart watches.  

 

Friends Of Trinity (FOT) events 

The FOT have been working hard to plan lots of events. They have cre-
ated a poster to share all the upcoming events with you. We hope you 
can join us for many of them! 

 

Free Meals Thursday 

Springfield Park Baptist Church is holding Free Meals every Thursday at 
5.30pm. The church are inviting you to join them for a meal. There is no 
cost for the meal and all are welcome.  

 

Parking 

During busy times at the start and end of the school day parking is be-
coming an issue for families and children as well as for residents in the 
houses locally. Please ensure you are parking safely and responsibly. 
Alternatively please park a short distance away in the retail parks at 
Chelmer Village and Riverside retail parks and walk the remaining short 
distances to school.  

 

 



 

Gathering Views 

This month I will be sending out some questionnaires to you, to gather 
your views and feedback about how you think we are currently doing. 
These will come out to you electronically, yet paper copies can also be 
provided. I hope to hear from many of you to support the school’s jour-
ney.  

 

 

 

 

 

Natasha Outhwaite 

Headteacher 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our schools attendance target is 96.5%  

Outstanding ~ 98.6-100% 

Good ~ 96.1—98.5% 

Could do better  ~ 96% and below  

Last weeks attendance was 94.0% 

Crystal Could do better 

Sapphire Could do better 

Amber Outstanding 

Citrine Good 

Jasper Good 

Opal Could do better 

Jet Outstanding 

Jade Could do better 

Ruby Could do better 

Emerald Could do better 

Turquoise Could do better 

http://www.tfh.org/wecandothis
http://www.tfh.org/wecandothis


LETTERS HOME THIS WEEK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All letters can be found 

 on the school website:   

www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk   

 

Week 3 



Summer Festival a Fantastic Success! 
What a fantastic Summer Festival we had last week! Thank 
you so much to everyone that attended and who made it such 
a lovely atmosphere. You’ll be delighted to know that we 
made an incredible £1,600! 
 
We must say a special thank you to Glee Club, Choir, and to 
Katy Forkings for the entertainment that made the day so 
memorable. Wherever we looked we saw smiling faces -  es-
pecially from the children who were driving around the school 
playground! 
 
The Festival wouldn’t have happened without so many people 
giving up their time and energy for weeks on end in the run 
up to the event, and all through the day itself. If you know 
someone who helped out on the day or helped prepare, 
please make sure they know how much their help counted!  
 
Finally, if you didn’t get the chance to attend but would like to 
donate, please visit  
www.friendsoftrinity.com 
 
PS - Want to know the lucky Grand Prize Winners? They’re 
all on the next page… 
 
SEND Meeting this Friday 
We had a lovely meet up recently at our first meeting for par-
ents of children with SEND. The next meet up is scheduled 
for this Friday, 12th July, after drop off in the church hall. If 
you have any questions about the meet up, please feel free to 
email us at friendsoftrinity@hotmail.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
At the EYFS/KS1 disco, we will be offering water-based tat-
toos free of charge. Parents/carers will need to authorise this 
using the Tattoo Permission Slip. The children must bring in 
their £2 and Tattoo Permission Slip ON THE DAY of the Dis-

Super Writer & Learning Star certificates 

The table below shows who the awards were won by this week. The certifi-

cates will be sent home one week after they are awarded. The Respect badges 

are given to the children every Friday and then handed back the following 

Friday for the next children. 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Learning Star 

Award 

Super Writer 

Award 

Respect Badge 

Crystal Anna Ffion Anabelle 

Sapphire Jacob Calida Hanah 

Amber Jess Alice Rikki 

Citrine Ralph Freddie Emre 

Jasper Pinky Esmee Amar 

Opal Jullya Ben Alesya 

Jet Freya Anwen Ellie 

Jade Iker Jude Miley-Rose 

Ruby Kenzi Harley James 

Emerald Emily Layla Harry 

Turquoise Dylan Ethan Nesheli 

http://www.friendsoftrinity.com
mailto:friendsoftrinity@hotmail.co.uk


TERM DATES * denotes new   

Date Time Event Information 

09/05/22 to 

13/05/22 * 

In school time Year 6 SATs  

16/05/22 to 

20/05/22 * 

In school time Year 2 SATs  

23/05/22 All day Young Voices Years 5 and 6 

26/05/22 * All day National Thank a 

Teacher Day 

 

26/05/22  & 

27/05/22 * 

In school time Jubilee Ceramics 

Workshop 

 

30/05/22   Half term  

06/06/22 * All day Non-pupil day  

07/06/22   Return to school  

20/06/22 * In school time Class photos Rescheduled date 

28/06/22 * In school time Sports Day This date is subject to 

weather conditions and will 

be rearranged if necessary 





Free Community Meal 

Food Cycle run a free community meal on Thursday evenings at 

5:30pm, at Springfield Park Baptist Church. Everyone is welcome to 

join them for a meal and they offer surplus food for guests to take 

home to help them during the week.  

 

Food Cycle ask that anyone under the age of 18 is accompanied by a 

responsible adult for safeguarding purposes. They have a Project 

Leader on site at all times, who has undergone an Adult workforce 

DBS check and completed their internal safeguarding training.   

 

They hope that families from all walks of life may consider coming to 

join them for a delicious free meal! 

 

If you would like to find out a bit more about Food Cycle, please take 

a look at their website https://www.foodcycle.org.uk/  

Email: chelmsford@foodcycle.org.uk 

Phone: 0207 729 2775 

Please do not attend if you are unwell or have COVID symptoms. 

https://www.foodcycle.org.uk/







